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                   Happy New Year! 
Dear Sisters of District 20, 
Let’s begin this New Year with hope, faith, and love for each other. Let’s move 
forward with strength, power, and courage. We can do anything – together. 
Let us unite in our purpose and destiny. But, most of all - Let’s have fun! 
Carol Stathopoulos, District Governor 
 

Winter Conference in Long Beach: Last chance opportunity to register for the 

conference on January 27, 2024. This is our District’s “Kickoff for 2024”. If you have not 

already registered, Sofie Batshoun tells us she will take late registrations through January 

22nd, but only if you text or call her to tell her you are coming. See form below. 
 

El Camino Real District #20 AHEPA Scholarship Foundation announces: 

2024 Scholarship and Post Graduate Grant applications have been posted to the 

ahepadistrict20.org website. Pull down the “Pages” menu and go to “Scholarship”.   

Application filing deadline is April 27, 2024. No exceptions. 
 

Looking for future leaders of the Daughters of Penelope – Job skills required: 
1)  Compassion and understanding to fulfill the following goals - The Mission of the AHEPA 
Family is to promote Hellenism, Education, Philanthropy, Civic Responsibility, Family and 
Individual Excellence. Love for the Sisters of the Daughters of Penelope. 

2) Leadership skills obtained by study of our constitution, leadership webinars, and all 
other information regarding our great organization (checkout DaughtersofPenelope.org). 
3) Leadership skills obtained by participation in all the aspects of our organization: 
meetings, workshops, conferences, conventions, fundraisers, etc. 
4) Leadership skills obtained by practice. The various offices at chapter, district, and 
national offices are learn by doing exercises. Perfection not necessary, but effort is 
recognized and appreciated.  

Are you a future leader of the Daughters of Penelope? We are looking for you! 
 

District Governor Carol Stathopoulos – cnsgreek@aol.com #094       

District Lt. Governor Linda Kotsakis – tislife@cox.net #146, #340, #432       

District Secretary Mary Pruitt – pruitt@usc.edu #043, #159, #395       

District Treasurer Rene Grevas – rgrevas@email.com #162           

District Marshal Peleleilani Snyder – ombuddy2016@gmail.com #151, #380 

District Advisor MOA Rebecca Souris – rsouris810@gmail.com #103 

District Advisor DOP Adrienne Bell – lagreca2u@yahoo.com #151, #380  
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               El Camino Real District 20 

                  Mid-Winter Conference 

                      January 27, 2024 
 

            Assumption Cultural Center   

               5761 E. Colorado Street  

               Long Beach, CA  90814 
 

 Registration Check in Begins at 8am and Conference at 9am  
 

$40.00 – Conference/Lunch Registration. 
 

Late Conference registrations requested by January 22, 2024. 

Please text or call Sofie Batshoun and let her know you are coming. 
 

 

 

Make checks payable to Minos #159  

Stephanie Moreno, DOP Treasurer  

10032 Myra Ave  

Cypress, CA 90630  

 

Questions: Reach out to Sofie at ksbatslogos@gmail.com or 714.705.9314  

 

  Name_______________________________________________  Chapter #____________ 

________________   

AHEPA  DOP  SOP  MOA  GUEST  

Address  

City  State  Zip Code  

Phone   Email Address  


